
KARIMGANJ COLLEGE 

NOTICE 

Date:- 18/08/2025 

Students of CBCS who are having back papers in unit test are asked to meet 
their respective HODs for appearing in the unit tests. Respective department 

will conduct the unit test for those students of CBCS. 

Students of FYUG who are having back papers in unit test are asked to 
appear in the unit test of those back papers that will commence on and from 
19 August 2025 as per the routine already uploaded to the website of the 
colleges. 

Principal 
Karimganj College 
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